
Information Meetings 

 

Sunday, October 16th at 11:45 a.m.  

Following the service, join us in the Social Hall 
Sandwich luncheon provided for all who RSVP in advance  
Childcare available 
 
 
Thursday, October 20th at 6:30 p.m. 

Social Hall 
Join us for dessert and coffee  
No childcare provided 

You are Invited!   
 

It is my pleasure to invite you to attend one of the Building on a 
Foundation of Grace Capital Campaign Information Meetings we 
have scheduled during the week of October 16th.   
 
Your attendance at one of these meetings is very important.  
We will share the detailed architectural plans for our new church 
home, discuss the construction timeline, present the Building on 
a Foundation of Grace capital campaign, and call our                
congregation to prayer.  
 
This will be a great time to come out and listen, ask questions, 
fellowship together and learn.  The meetings will last                 
approximately one hour.  No financial commitments will be 
asked for or accepted at these meetings.  
 
Please RSVP in one of the following ways: 

Fill out the enclosed RSVP card and bring it with you to 
church on October 2nd or 9th  
Send an email to rachelle@gracepclv.org  (please include the 
number attending and any dietary restrictions if you will be 
attending the luncheon on October 16th) 
Call the church office at 702.384.4554 
During the week of October 10th, our Campaign Contact 
Team will call everyone who has not yet RSVP’d.     

 
Please plan to attend one of these meetings as a demonstration 
of your support and as an encouragement to others.  We look 
forward to seeing you!   
 
In Christ,  
 
 

Jim Houston-Hencken 
Pastor 
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